
Tooth Fairy Headquarters 
Molar Avenue  

FairyLand 
TO01 FRY 

Dear ________________ 

Thank you for leaving your tooth under your pillow. This has been collected by your 
local tooth fairy and has been examined by our fairies at Head Office. 

I am pleased to tell you that fairies are very pleased with your tooth. They have agreed 
it is in excellent condition because you’ve been brushing really well and not eating too 
many sweets.  

Given the condition of the tooth, we have valued it at  __________ and have left the 
money in place of the tooth. 

Thank you once again, and we look forward to doing business with you again.   

Yours sincerely, 

Flossy McClean  

Head of Dental Acquisitions 

T O O T H  FA I RY  LT D  

SPONSORED BY:  
Hanham Dental, 68 High Street, Hanham. Bristol BS15 

3DS  
hanhamdental.co.uk


